
Margaret (Maisie) Lynch
Business Director
Vaccine Hunters / Las Caza Vacunas, LLC.
11622 Old Baltimore Pike
Beltsville, MD 20705

Ginny Seyler
Manager
Connector Entity Program Maryland Health Benefit Exchange
750 East Pratt Street, 6th Floor
Baltimore, MD 21202

March 15, 2022

Dear Ms. Seyler,

On behalf of the Vaccine Hunters / Las Caza Vacunas, LLC., please accept this Letter of Intent
to Respond to the Connector Entity Program Grants FY 2023 Grant Application Number: 22-01.

Our contact person will be:

Margaret (Maisie) Lynch
Business Director
vaccinehunters@gmail.com
240-476-1262

It is our intent to apply for the Capital North region.

Thank you in advance,

Margaret Lynch
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